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Thank you Chairman Warren and committee members for your time to have me share my 
thoughts on HB 2062 with you today. My name is Bryana McDaniel and I am a voter in Shawnee 
County here in Topeka. I am writing to you today to encourage the committee to vote no on HB 
2062.  

I believe you should vote no on HB 2062 as it will do more harm than it will good. There are 
already laws set in place for people to receive child-support during their pregnancy. This bill  is 
an attempt to advance an anti-abortion laws and start the groundwork for a fetus or 
“personhood” by allowing people to seek child support for a fetus.  

Thank you again for hearing my thoughts on the bill, and I strongly encourage you all to vote no 
on HB 2062. Thank you!  

 


